
Douglas, Tina (PUC) 

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 9:59 AM
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC)
Cc: Gregg, Deb; Douglas, Tina (PUC)
Subject: RE: BHP Wind Project
Importance: High
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Gary:  
  
There are two options to respond to these. You can respond directly as Commissioner Nelson is 
doing, and here's an example of his response. We then add both the original message from 
the individual and your response to the docket as well as to the Consumer Affairs' database.  
  
------------------------------------------ 
Jim, 
  
Thank you for your comments.  We will add them to the record for consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
Chris Nelson 
  
----------------------------------------- 
OR staff can respond on your behalf with the following message. Please advise as to which option 
you prefer. If you go with the former, please copy or bcc Deb, Tina and me with your response. 
Thanks. 
  
-Patty 
----------------------------------------  
  
Jim: 
  
Thank you for your comments addressed to PUC Vice Chairman Hanson. We will add them to docket 
EL11-007 for consideration. You can find the docket online via this link: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2011/el11-007.aspx   
  
-PUC Staff 
www.puc.sd.gov 
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Hanson, Gary (PUC)  
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2011 3:08 PM 
To: Van Gerpen, Patty 
Subject: FW: BHP Wind Project 
 
Do we have a standard response for these letters? I have probably reviewed, however may 
I see it again? Thanks. 
  

Gary  

-----Original Message----- 



From: Aberle's [mailto:jcaberle@rushmore.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2011 9:20 AM 
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC) 
Subject: BHP Wind Project 
  
Dear Commissioner Hanson: 
  
I am Jim Aberle the Executive Director of Black Hills Vision, a group that is engaged in the business of 
promoting economic development in the Black Hills area of South Dakota. The purpose of this letter is to 
express the support of the Black Hills Vision Board of Directors for the Black Hills Power Wind Project 
proposed to be built north of Belle Fourche, SD.   
  
We are in support of this project because it will not only bring renewable resources to western South 
Dakota, but also bring jobs and business opportunities to Belle Fourche and the surrounding communities 
which will help further economic development efforts in western South Dakota.  In addition, this project 
provides an opportunity for a new era of electric power generation which would be available to our 
communities and would reflect South Dakota’s commitment to support renewable power generation when it 
can be done at a reasonable cost. 
  
Thank you in advance for your support and interest in this very worthwhile project. 
  
Jim Aberle 
Executive Director 
Black Hills Vision 
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